
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Loop Global – EV Charging Maintenance 

Loop Global, the network provider for the electric vehicle chargers at the 14th Street Parking Garage and 

the 5th Street South Youth Sports Complex, will be performing maintenance on August 14th from 4:00 

AM to 6:00 AM EST. If you are actively charging before the start time your charge should not be 

interrupted. If you experience any problems during this time please contact the Phenix City Engineering 

Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


